
 

 

 

 
3-1-2024 

127th & Cal Sag Bridge 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just to keep everyone informed, IDOT has informed the Village that 
the closing of the bridge will be suspended until further notice. At 

which time, they will give us a two-week notice; signs will be posted 
with the date of when work will begin and detours. 

  


